
October 10, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. John McAdams 

Marquette University 

Wehr Physics Building, 428 

P.O. Box 1881 

Milwaukee, WI 53201-1881 

 

Dear Mr. Adams: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated September 25, 1996. 

 

I have forwarded your letter to the appropriate staff member for review.  In the meantime, I have 

enclosed a copy of the transcript of the Review Board’s public hearing held in Dallas, TX on 

November 18, 1994.  Beverly Oliver testified at this hearing. 

 

I hope this information is helpful to you, and thank you for your interest in the work of the Review 

Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


